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Return your form  
by mail to ensure our 
community receives:

Updated information  
for faith-based  

grant opportunities.

Funding for schools,  
hospitals, child-care  
centers and more.

Accurate representation  
in the U.S. House of  

Representatives.
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Address list �confirmed

October 2009 – �April 2010 
 �Job recruitment underway  

for census workers

March 2010
2010 Census forms  
�delivered or mailed

April 1, 2010
�2010 Census Day

May – July 2010 �
Census workers visit  

households that did not  
return �forms to take  

a count in person

Dec. 31, 2010
Census Bureau presents  
the 2010 apportionment  
counts to the President  

of the United States

April – July 2009 � 
Address list �confirmed

October 2009 – �April 2010 
 �Job recruitment underway  

for census workers

March 2010
2010 Census forms  
�delivered or mailed

April 1, 2010
�2010 Census Day

May – July 2010 �
Census workers visit  

households that did not  
return �forms to take  

a count in person

Dec. 31, 2010
Census Bureau presents  
the 2010 apportionment  
counts to the President  

of the United States

Return your form  
by mail to ensure our 
community receives:

Updated information  
for faith-based  

grant opportunities.

Funding for schools,  
hospitals, child-care  
centers and more.

Accurate representation  
in the U.S. House of  

Representatives.

April – July 2009 � 
Address list �confirmed

October 2009 – �April 2010 
 �Job recruitment underway  

for census workers

March 2010
2010 Census forms  
�delivered or mailed

April 1, 2010
�2010 Census Day

May – July 2010 �
Census workers visit  

households that did not  
return �forms to  

take a count in person

Dec. 31, 2010
Census Bureau presents  
the 2010 apportionment  
counts to the President  

of the United States

Return your form  
by mail to ensure our 
community receives:

Updated information  
for faith-based  

grant opportunities.

Funding for schools,  
hospitals, child-care  
centers and more.

Accurate representation  
in the U.S. House of  

Representatives.

April – July 2009 � 
Address list �confirmed

October 2009 – �April 2010 
 �Job recruitment underway  

for census workers

March 2010
2010 Census forms  
�delivered or mailed

April 1, 2010
�2010 Census Day

May – July 2010 �
Census workers visit  

households that did not  
return �forms to take  

a count in person

Dec. 31, 2010
Census Bureau presents  
the 2010 apportionment  
counts to the President  

of the United States

Return your form  
by mail to ensure our 
community receives:

Updated information  
for faith-based  

grant opportunities.

Funding for schools,  
hospitals, child-care  
centers and more.

Accurate representation  
in the U.S. House of  

Representatives.

April – July 2009 � 
Address list �confirmed

October 2009 – �April 2010 
 �Job recruitment underway  

for census workers

March 2010
2010 Census forms  
�delivered or mailed

April 1, 2010
�2010 Census Day

May – July 2010 �
Census workers visit  

households that did not  
return �forms to take 
 a count in person

Dec. 31, 2010
Census Bureau presents  
the 2010 apportionment  
counts to the President  

of the United States

Return your form  
by mail to ensure our 
community receives:

Updated information  
for faith-based  

grant opportunities.

Funding for schools,  
hospitals, child-care  
centers and more.

Accurate representation  
in the U.S. House of  

Representatives.


